
 

 
 

N O T I C E  
 

IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE PUBLIC MEETING WITH RESPECT TO 
THE BUILDING PERMIT FEES REVIEW SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY 
DECEMBER 16TH AT 1:00 PM HAS BEEN CANCELLED. 
 
THE PUBLIC MEETING WILL BE RESCHEDULED TO A LATER DATE 
AND NOTICE WILL BE PROVIDED. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
___________________________________ 

LISA CAMPION DIPL.MA, CRA 
DIRECTOR OF LEGISLATIVE SERVICES/CLERK 

 


